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This was the last show for the semester. There were a few things that could have been changed 
in terms of changing light fixtures and adding some more lights, but time was against us. The 
only thing we were able to do was change the gobos in one of the fixtures so that we can have a 
new set of designs to pick from. The day before the show, Xavier and I were both free, so we 
were able to go to the light booth in the theater to add some new cues and change the look of 
the intermission design I created. For this show, Xavier and I were completely on our own for 
this show with not much help from Miguel. Miguel was in the audience, but he was close enough 
if we had any questions for him. For this show, he wanted us to see how it would be if we were 
to be running a show by ourselves. It was a bit stressful and overwhelming with all the things 
that were going on around us. And with Sue request different thing with the performers, it made 
things even more overwhelming. Once the show started, Xavier and I were pulling up different 
cues. After the first couple, we got used to it and then felt comfortable doing the entire show 
alone.  
 


